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 T.U.S.C

Totally Unbelievable Speaking Club

Please hold onto this booklet.  The TUSC program is a Language Arts program designed to improve your listening and speaking skills.  It will also teach you how to run a meeting, act as a secretary, answer questions, and speak in front of your peers in a fun and enjoyable way.
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In order for the TUSC program to be successful for the class and yourself, you must be prepared for whatever job is assigned to you.  No matter what job you have, remember to:

1. Always speak in complete sentences

2. Use your voice effectively

3. Respect each other’s right to speak 
4. Listen appreciatively

5. Be well prepared, otherwise you let down your entire class as well as yourself

6. Enjoy your task!

We will have a TUSC meeting every week (Day 4 periods 5&6).

Your preparation for TUSC will be part of your homework each week.  If you need access to a computer for research or have other concerns, please ask for help and I will help you.  I want this to be a fun experience where you learn a lot about the world and your classmates.
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A schedule will be sent home so you will know what task you need to complete.

The following pages outline the duties of every participant in the TUSC program.  Be familiar with these duties and use them as a reference when your turn comes along.

